DOG CONTROL BYLAW — RESTRAINED OR PROHIBITED DOG AREAS

The Committee considered a request from Mr Bill Rea to declare an area as a restrained dog control
area under the provisions of the Dog Control Bylaw.

The Committee decided:

1. That the Team Leader, Animal Control contact Mr Rea to discuss his concerns of uncontrolled
aggressive dogs within the ‘Jellie Park’ area, with the intention of resolving Mr Rea’s concerns.

2. That the Team Leader, Animal Control be asked to publicise the Council’s Dog Control Policy
through City Scene.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


